
Mark Your Calendar! 
 

 Friday, Aug,. 29th  
 8:00 a.m.  
 Liturgy  
 

 Monday, Sept. 1st  
 No School  
 Labor Day  
 

 Wednesday, Sept. 3rd 
 Hot Lunch Program Begins 
 

 Sunday, Sept. 7th  
 10:00 a.m.  
 Back– to– School  
 Family Mass  
 St. Nicholas Cathedral  
 

 Monday, Sept. 8th  
                 Birth of Theotokos  
 Liturgy 8:00 a.m. 
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Hot Lunch 

Hot lunch will begin  
Wednesday, September 3rd . 

For information about ordering uniforms please visit  
www. schoolbelles.com  

School code: S1524  
or call 888-637-3037  

For information regarding gym uniforms go to  
http://stnicholaswear.com  

Students who do not already have a gym uniform are expected to wear a white  
t-shirt, blue sweatpants/shorts, gym socks, and gym shoes. 

Celebrating Ukrainian Independence Day  

Last Monday, Saint Nicholas Cathedral School participated in a celebration to honor 
Ukrainian Independence.  Under the direction of Ms. Dychiy, a musical and visual 
presentation honored the heritage and culture of Ukraine.  Students participated 
through song, poetry, and a visual arts presentation.  Hats off to the students and 

teachers who orchestrated the entire assembly in less than a week. 

Classical Concert  

Last Friday, St. Nicholas students were treated to a live concert featuring the violin 
and viola.  The artists incorporated contemporary music from movies and television 

as well as excerpts from Bach, Beethoven, and Hayden under the auspices of the  
International Music Foundation. 

"Nanny-share in Ukrainian  
Village. Looking for 1-2 more 
kids to come join a 1yr old & 

9mos old in an established home 
setting. If you are interested 

please contact St. Nick's parent, 
Ashley, at email:  

ashleyloma@gmail.com or 
call (954) 736– 9695  

Need a Nanny?  Uniforms 
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